
 

Minsterworth Parochial Charities – 2025 
  
Trustees – Roger Blowey, Anne Pearson, Jo Stait, Cathy Thomas 
 
Our two Minsterworth Charities were established by two former 
Minsterworth residents, namely John Hiett (d 1719) and Joseph Winkle (d 
1723). The John Hiett Charity  was originally established to provide tools for 
children under 25 to improve their prospects for work,  and is now available 
for anyone who wishes to undertake further training or education, in the 
widest sense of the wording.  The Joseph Winkle charity originally provided 
a coal allowance for heating for the needy in the village, and is now 
available for anyone needing help for mobility etc.  
 
If any Villagers would like to apply, please contact the Clerk of the Parish 
Council (Clerk clerk@minsterworthparishcouncil.org.uk ), or any one of the 
Trustees. All enquiries will be dealt with in strict confidence.   
We believe that using the fund honours those of our Village who set up the 
Charities many years ago, so please feel free to apply if you think you have 
a reasonable request.    
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